
 
 
 
 

947 HWY  533 
PO    BOX   610 

MATTAWA   Ontario   P0H 1V0 
 
Phone   705 – 744 – 5680                                                                                           Email admin@mattawan.ca 
 
 
 

The regular office hours for the month of December will be: 
 
Monday to Friday from 10 am to 2 pm. 
 
The office will close at 12 pm on Tuesday December 24, 
2024 and will remain closed until 10 am on Thursday 
January 2, 2025. 
 
The December Council meeting is Thursday December 12th 
at 7 pm.  


